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Attendance for this week 

Y2F 99% Expected attendance 

Y1D 97% Expected attendance 

Y3M, Y5D 95% Concern of under achievement 

RecP, Y1C, Y3K, Y6Ki 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y5C 93% Risk of under achievement 

RecM, Y2M, Y6Ke 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y4 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1C Y1 D Y2 M Y2F 

Bailey Ava Aiyla Eden Evie Paige Mathew 

Ryley Bobby Leo  Riley Hayden Hubert Bexley-Rae 

Y3K Y3M Y4 Y5C  Y5D Y6 Ki Y6Ke 

Alicja  Mathews Kian Jenson Annabelle Ruby Harry 

Anaiya Lucy Katie Sarah-Jane Ifunanya Logan Matthew 

Diary Dates 

• 13.10.22 – Individual photos 

• 14.10.22 – Football Match at Ashover 

• 22.10.22 – October Half Term 

• 31.10.22 – Return to school 

• 08.12.22 – Rec/Y6 Flu Spray 

• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 09.01.23 Return to school 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

 

Individual Photos 

On Thursday we have the 

photographer in school  

talking individual photos. 

We will also be collecting  

siblings during the morning so that 

families can have a group 

photograph. 
 

You are able to come for a group 

photo before school (from 8am) if 

you have children who are too 

young to attend school or attend 

a different school. 
 

If you are taking advantage of 

the above opportunity, please 

come down the path onto the 

playground and wait outside the 

hall door. This is only for children 

whose younger siblings are not at 

School/Nursery. 

School Vision 

 

At the start of the school year all staff 

worked on developing a new vision 

statement (see below). We would welcome 

any comments/feedback. 
 

North Wingfield Primary and Nursery 

Academy is a welcoming, inclusive and safe 

environment where children, staff and 

families are valued and listened to. 

Challenges are overcome together enabling 

us to take PRIDE in ourselves and successfully 

flourish. We aim to give our children the roots 

to grow and the wings to fly. 
 
 

‘Pride in learning together’ 

 

Hello Yellow 

In assembly today, we talked about supporting 

World Mental Health’s Hello Yellow 

day. Children were told that they can come to  

school wearing something yellow (hair bobble, 

socks, badge, t-shirt) with their uniform. We also talked 

about bringing a small contribution if their grown-ups were 

able to. We will donate half of the funds raised to Hello 

Yellow and use the other half to spend on our children’s 

mental health and wellbeing. 

 

Year 1 Local Walk 

On Monday morning our year 1 children are 

going on a local walk around the 5 pits trail to 

support their literacy learning. The children will 

be going on a scavenger hunt and building 

dens for the local wildlife. 
 

 


